
Invitation and Reminder Emails for 
Virginia Tech Graduate Student Climate Survey 

 
 
Dear Fellow Graduate Student,  
 
It is a priority for the Graduate School, Division of Student Affairs, and the Office of Diversity and 
Inclusion to ensure an affirming climate for graduate students enrolled at the Blacksburg campus.  As 
graduate student representative to the Board of Visitors, I have worked closely with these offices in the 
development of this survey in response to the input from current graduate students and graduate alumni.  I 
invite you to participate in this survey regarding your perceptions of Virginia Tech’s graduate student 
climate.  Your feedback is especially important. 

Below you will find the link to the survey.   The survey should take approximately 30 minutes. 

Note that individual responses cannot be linked to names or emails and all responses will be confidential.  

The survey closes at midnight on Friday, March 22. 

The answers provided will be invaluable to the graduate student community as we move forward.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  Thank you for your help in this important endeavor! 

 

[INSERT LINK TO SURVEY] 

 

Regards, 
 
Robyn Jones 
Graduate Representative to the Board of Visitors 
Virginia Tech 
 
****************************************************************************** 
 
Dear Fellow Graduate Student, 
 
Recently you were invited to participate in a survey to provide feedback on the ways that campus climate 
affects the graduate student experience at Virginia Tech. You still have an opportunity to 
participate. [INSERT LINK TO SURVEY] 
 
Note that individual responses cannot be linked to names or emails and all responses will be confidential.  
 
The survey closes at midnight on Friday, March 22. 
 
As a graduate student in Blacksburg, your feedback is especially important to this project.  The answers 
provided will be invaluable to us as we move forward.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me.    
 
Thank you for your attention, 
 
 
Robyn Jones 
Graduate Representative to the Board of Visitors 
Virginia Tech 


